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Suite B, 270 Minot Ave, Auburn, Me 04210


� HYPERLINK "mailto:SEARCHinfo@ccmaine.org" ��SEARCHinfo@ccmaine.org�


207-784-0157 phone      207-784-2453 fax





April 2011  





�


Thank you to our Dedicated Volunteers: 


A big “Thank You” to our wonderful volunteers! In celebration of National Volunteer week, April 10-16, we thank you for your support of our program and clients! We couldn’t do our program without your wonderful dedication and support!





Reminder about items available to clients:  


Donated Cane with 4 legs for stabilization


We have a powered wheelchair that was just donated, if you know someone who can use it please let us know ASAP… Thank you! 


We have a few Shaw’s gift cards still available. 


Bus passes through City Link


Please contact Wendy at 784-0157 if 


you have any needs for these items.   





Office news from Wendy: 


I will be on vacation April 18-22nd.  Jackie Henderson will only be in the office Monday – Wednesday of this week from 9-3:30 to assist you if needed, so the office will be closed on Thursday and Friday April 21 & 22. I will return any messages when I am back in the office on Monday 4/25. Happy Spring time!





Mark your calendar for our 2011 Annual Picnic & BBQ: For Wednesday, August 10th!
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Hello to our clients and volunteers: 


Well winter is behind us now and spring is finally here! We wish everyone a happy spring and a wonderful Easter! 


�


Thank you to everyone who voted for our program last month for the Bangor Savings grant. We appreciate your support! Unfortunately we didn’t win the grant but congratulate the programs that did!


�


We are still having our luncheons each month for our clients. We hope that every client that wants to go to one of these gets to, so please let Jackie know when she calls you, and if you can’t go on that week’s luncheon, just let us know if you want to be called for the next on. It is a wonderful social time for all who attend them!


�


We also have Hope Haven Easter meals that will be delivered to our clients who will be alone or who want a nice dinner meal on Easter day. Please contact Jackie at our office at 784-0157 if you would like to be added to the list for an Easter meal. 





* Save the date: Senior Resource Fair: June 15th. (See attached flyer for info.) We hope many of you will plan to attend this wonderful event! We hope to see you there! Wendy & Jackie             






















































































